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February 13, 2025 
 
Monday, February 17  BC Family Day Holiday – School Closed 
Thursday, February 20  PAC hot lunch – Sushi Fu 
Friday, February 28  SD 43 Professional Development Day – School Closed for Students 
 
Please regularly check the school website for calendar and event updates. 

 
Oops! 
 
With apologies for last week’s email spamming and multiple copies 
of the same newsletter being sent. 
 
Turns out my dad was right: sometimes computers don’t make our 
lives better!  
 
 
 
 
 

 
BC Family Day long weekend reminder 
 
This coming Monday, February 17th, is Family 
Day in BC. All schools are closed in recognition 
of the statutory holiday. 
 
Celebrate Family Day with the ones you love 
and enjoy the long weekend. See you back here 
on Tuesday! 
 
 

 
Summer Learning Registration Comes Early This Year! 
It may sound crazy to be thinking about Summer Learning while the weather forecast is calling for our first 
potential snowfall (more about that later) but this is a heads up that registration for SD43’s Summer Learning 
programs will take place earlier this year…March 4th for elementary programs. See the Summer Learning poster 
below or visit www.sd43SummerLearning.ca for more information. 
 
Summer Learning programs always fill quickly, so make sure you’re up early and ready to register!  
 
Please note that while some Summer Learning programs are hosted at Coquitlam River Elementary, they are 
programs run through Coquitlam Continuing Education. We have no involvement in the programs beyond 
providing a space for them! If you have questions about registration, account creation, etc., please check the 
website listed on the brochure, or call 604-936-4261 
 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/coquitlamriver
http://www.sd43summerlearning.ca/


 

Spring Break at James Park 
Thinking ahead to Spring Break might seem a little easier to grasp, so if you’re looking for something fun for the 
kids, registration for spring break camps at James Park Elementary is now open. Visit 
https://www.karelo.com/register.php?BID=610&BT=10&Ev=22301 to register and see the information below.  
 
 
Spring Break at Central 
And speaking of Spring Break, Moresports offers programming for spring break at Central Elementary. 
Moresports BC Spring Break Camp with SD43 
Monday March 17 - Friday March 21, 2025 
Cost: $255.00  (lunch and snacks included) 
Time: 9:00 am  - 2:45pm (Sharp)Grades: K - 5 
 
Activities Include 
- Active Games and Outdoor Sports – learning skills, drills and games 
- Sports and Recreation 
More information in the brochure below.  
 
Flu season isn’t done with us yet 
Experts are saying the flu season is hitting us harder…and later…than 
usual this winter. We don’t need experts to tell us – we’ve had lots of little 
ones down for the count lately, just like in the rest of the country, 
according to news reports.  
 
Please remember these best practices and tips for the season: 
 

1. Wash Your Hands – Make sure to wash your hands frequently 
with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially before 
eating or after coughing or sneezing. 

2. Cover Your Coughs and Sneezes – Always use a tissue or the inside of your elbow to cover your 
mouth and nose when you cough or sneeze. 

3. Stay Home When Sick – If you're feeling unwell, it’s best to stay home to rest and avoid spreading 
germs to others. 

4. Get the Flu Shot – Consider getting the flu vaccine to protect yourself and others from getting sick. 
5. Stay Healthy – Eat plenty of fruits and vegetables, drink lots of water, and get plenty of sleep to 

keep your immune system strong. 
Together, we can help keep our school healthy this flu season! 
 
Save the Date – Spring Concert 
Mark you calendars for Thursday, March 13th – one month from today! – for our annual spring concert. 

We’re planning two performances, one at 1:15 in the afternoon, the other 
at 6:00 pm in the evening.  
 
Blue and green will be the colours of choice for our water themed musical 
numbers, under the direction of Mrs. Messam. Please check your class 
emails for surveys from teachers to let us know if your student will be 
unable to make the performances, so Mrs. Messam can plan accordingly.  
 
More information to come.  
 
 
 

https://www.karelo.com/register.php?BID=610&BT=10&Ev=22301
https://www.cbc.ca/news/health/flu-season-canada-february-1.7456573


 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
  



 

 
 

 


